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Honourable chairman and my brother, 

CONGRATULATIONS MESSAGE ON YOUR APPOINTMENT AS 

EXECUTIVE CHAIRMAN OF SUBEB. 

For and on behalf of the royal family and the good people of Omolua-

Igbanke, we heartily felicitate with you (Dr. Paddy Emmanuel Iyamu) on 

your appointment into office. 

I saw you work so hard every day during the campaigns to achieve this 

accomplishment and I cannot think of anyone who deserves it more as the 

executive chairman - Edo State universal basic education board. 

Allow me give my flowers to His Excellency, senator Monday Okpebholo 

for spotting a talent such as Dr. Paddy and I can assure the people's 

governor that you will deliver on your mandate. 

Royal regards. 

 

 

HRH Edobor Uwaifo  

Enogie of omolua-igbanke 


